MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT

NEWS REI OCNASE

Public Information Office, 400 NW 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128
(305) 603-6420

Date: June 3, 2016

Subject:  Promotional Invitation

Miami Police Chief Rodolfo Llanes is pleased to announce the
promotions of two executive staff members. The ceremony will
be held tomorrow, June 3, 2016 at 10:30 A.M. in the auditorium
of the City of Miami Police College, located at 350 Northwest 2"
Avenue.

Media is invited to attend.

For more information, contact Officer Earnest Lawrence in the
Public Information Office at (305) 603-6420.
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